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Executive Council 

The PRASFAA Executive Board conducts its regular meetings via Zoom. A new Training Chair was appointed 

in October, Ms. Gloria Mirabal accepted the position. 

Conference 

The next PRASFAA Conference was scheduled for December the 10th & 11th 2020 at the Ponce Hilton Resort 

and Casino in Ponce P.R., due to COVID-19 is been reschedule to March 2021. 

Membership 

There are 476 active PRASFAA members. As of today, 170 members have renewed their membership. 

Training 

The following events were conducted: 

 07/01/20 CARES Act (Webinar): PRASFAA Townhall meeting ( 181 participants) 

 09/09/20 Title IX Update (Webinar (149 participants) 

Committees 

Miscellaneous 

PRASFAA has continued the communication with the membership through our weekly bulletin with 

discussion on various topics and regulations, guidances, policies, procedures, and resources. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carmen E. Rivera Laboy 


